Eighth Grade Tributes

Dear Parent or Guardian~

Surprise your eighth grader with a **Tribute** in the 2022-2023 yearbook. You supply the photographs and words and we will design the tribute. Three sizes of tributes are available. Simply fill out the bottom of this form and attach the correct number of photographs and your message. Here are a few tips that will help you when getting your tribute ready:

- Please send the photographs with your child's name on the back of each.
- Type your message clearly. We reserve the right to edit based on the amount of space.
- Please note that limited space is available and once it is gone no more tributes will be accepted.
- Please return this form with your pictures, message, and payment (checks payable to: Baker County Middle School) by December 20, 2022 to:

Rebecca Lambright @ Baker County Middle School

If you have additional questions, please email me at rebecca.lambright@bakerk12.org.

D 1911 1 1 1	1 5 ml 1 1 1 1700 NO	
Please check the tribute you 1 page \$150 (9) 1/2 page \$75 (5)	would like for your eighth grader. photographs and a message) photographs and a message) photograph and message) photograph and message of 25 words	1 page ad includes 1 free yearbook!
Student's Name:		
Student's Math Teacher:		
Parent/Guardian Name:		
Email:		
Telephone:		
School use only: Paid by □ Cash Receipt No	Book No	
☐ Check #	Name on check:	